
Page 1 of 1 

 

 

 

 

Agenda Item 
Item 6. E. – Watershed Management Plan 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 

All cities with an LGU permit from the LMRWD has complied with the requests made so that the LMRWD can 
audit the adherence of the cities to LMRWD rules.  Staff from Young Environmental Consulting Group, on behalf 
of the LMRWD is reviewing the information received from the cities.  Cities with and LGU permits from the 
LMRWD are: Bloomington, Burnsville, Eagan, Mendota Heights, Carver, and Shakopee. 

Municipal Coordination meetings are being scheduled for late November and December.  The LMRWD meets 
with all cities annually to check in, further information sharing between the LMRWD and the cities, review 
recent and upcoming projects and programs, and to assess and leverage continued partnership on projects that 
protect or enhance natural resources. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No recommended action 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, November 15, 2023 


